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RFP 200000083 AMENDMENT ONE  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THIS IS NOT AN ORDER                                               DATE AMENDMENT ISSUED: June 1, 2020 
 
 

 
 
 
This is an INFORMATIONAL ONLY amendment. Offerors are not required to acknowledge receipt of this 
amendment. 
 
 
This amendment summarizes question and answers from the pre-proposal teleconference held Tuesday, February 
26, 2020 at 10:00am and questions received via email by the deadline on Friday, May 26, 2020. 
 
 
Summary of Questions and Answers received regarding RFP #200000083 
 

1. Question: Historically how many spills a year? 
Answer: Three contracted spill cleanups in the past two years. 
 
 

2. Question: What ware the quantities of these spills? 
Answer: The largest was approx. 100 – 120 gallons. 
 
 

3. Question: Do you want prices for the equipment list? 
Answer: No prices are necessary, only the list of equipment. 
 
 

4. Question: Do we need to add the locations for the equipment listed? 
Answer: Yes, all the locations your equipment is currently located. 
 
 

5. Question: The non-emergency aspect of this RFP, would we be doing any follow-on work? 
Answer: Under this Master Agreement, there will only be initial spill response action. 
 
 

 

RFP Title: Emergency spill response services for the Alaska Army National Guard   

Department of Military and Veterans Affairs 
Division of Administrative Services 

Procurement Section 
P.O. Box 5800 

Joint Base Elmendorf-Richardson, Alaska 99505 
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6. Question: Would contractors need to move buildings or structures if necessary? 
Answer: Account for the possibility on your bid sheet. 
 

7. Question: Some villages limit access due to the COVID epidemic, will DMVA arrange access or will that 
be up to the contractor? 
Answer: The coordination required is a government-to-government action and should be handled by 
DMVA’s Tribal Liaison, in coordination with the Contractor. 
 

 
As a reminder, the deadline for receipt of proposals is 2:00pm Alaska Time on June 9, 2020.  Please refer to the 
RFP for specifications, requirements, and delivery instructions for proposals. 
 
 
 

_//SIGNED COPY ON FILE//________________ 
 Jim Manco 
 Procurement Specialist II 
 PHONE: (907) 428-7224 
 FAX: (907) 428-7229 
 EMAIL:  MvaDasProcurement@alaska.gov 
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